
 

 

 

 

 

March 21, 2024 

 

Delivered by email 

 

RE: Notice of Termination of Social Services Transportation Advisory 

Council (SSTAC) membership 

 

Dear Gavin Smiley, 

 

The Social Services Transportation Advisory Council (SSTAC) reviewed 

your membership status serving as the representative of potential transit 

users with a disability at the meeting of March 6, 2024. Given that you 

have not attended meetings since 2021 and did not respond to calls or a 

letter requesting your attendance, the SSTAC voted unanimously to 

recommend the HCAOG Board terminate your SSTAC membership 

effective immediately. 

 

Thank you to you and the Humboldt Council of the Blind for your past 

participation in the SSTAC, as this is important work to ensure transit 

access for disadvantaged populations. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Richard Johnson, 

SSTAC Interim Chair 
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City of Arcata 

City of Blue Lake  

City of Eureka 

City of Ferndale 

City of Fortuna  

City of Rio Dell  

City of Trinidad 

County of Humboldt 
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